Chester Elementary School

23 Ridge Road Chester, Connecticut 06412 Tyson M. Stoddard, Principal tstoddard@reg4.k12.ct.us

Telephone: (860) 526-5797 FAX: (860) 526-3570

August 30, 2018

Dear Parent,

In accordance with Special Session Act 15-5, effective October 1, 2015 parents may request to receive prior notification regarding the application of pesticides within the school or on school grounds. This notification will take place through our "Alert Solutions" email notification system.

Our notification will provide you with information on the following:

- Name of the active ingredient of the pesticide
- Target
- Location of the application on school property
- Date of the application
- Name of school official who can be contacted

I ask that any family wishing to be on our notification list please have your child return the bottom portion of this notification to school. A copy of this letter will also be posted on our school webpage so that parents can be added to the notification list at any time.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 860-526-5797.

Sincerely,	
1482	
Tyson M. Stoddard	
Principal	
X	
	to the Chester Elementary School pesticide notification list. I understand will take place through the school's "Alert Solutions" email system.
Name (please print):	
Primary Email Cor	ntact:
Ciam a 4	